
 
 
 

January, 2021 
 
Dear praying friends and supporting churches, 
 
We thank the Lord for a good semester that just ended in our Bible institute. The enrollment grew 
in spite of the pandemic. When we resume classes at the end of this month, for the first time we 
will be offering a class with live teaching in the English language in addition to our normal live 
teaching in Spanish provided to our extensions on video. Last year we expanded to offer teaching 
in English on video, and we were surprised by the interest.  
 
The Mexican border is now open for ministry trips. Last month around 12 pastors came to a 
meeting to discuss starting an extension of our institute in the premises of a local church in Saltillo. 
This month we are scheduled to have a seminar in Saltillo that will also serve to recruit students for 
the new extension. Then in February we are going ahead with plans for having our annual training 
conference in Río Bravo.  
 
Door-to-door soulwinning has resumed at Harvest Baptist Church where we are serving. I have 
also preached numerous times there recently as Pastor Dale Yontz continues to deal with some 
serious health issues.  
 
We are still waiting on the Lord for the right timing to resume trips to Cuba. At this point it is still too 
restricted due to the pandemic. 
 
As for family news, our oldest daughter is set to graduate this year and go to Bible college this Fall. 
My brother-in-law Steven Anner, who was a missionary in Honduras, passed away in November 
soon after being diagnosed with Covid. I traveled to be there for my sister and was asked to 
interpret the funeral service in Spanish. My father, who was a missionary in Argentina for 40 years, 
is recovering from heart valve replacement surgery. As I write this I am scheduled to drive to 
Missouri for a few days to help in his recovery. 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. 
 

For souls, 
 
Calvin & Jennifer George 

 
 

 


